Catherine Clinger

From: Catherine Clinger

Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 3:39 PM

To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov

Subject: Latest news release

Dear Ms. Roberts,

I expect my government agency to represent truth and not drama. The recent kerfuffle concerning the President's misinformed tweeting was a deep embarrassment.

Please, please know that those who are dependent on accurate reporting of weather events are not amused but the middle-school antics of trying to please or practice unqualified obeisance of a foolish elected official.

Sincerely,

Catherine Clinger

__

Catherine Clinger
Professor of Art and Art History
Allan Stone Chair in the Visual Arts
College of the Atlantic
105 Eden Street
Bar Harbor, ME 04609
cclinger@coa.edu